
LAUNCH OF THE 
NMBI STATEMENT 
OF STRATEGY 

Ms Essene Cassidy, President 
and Ms Mary Griffin, Interim CEO,

invite you to the launch of the 

Nursing and Midwifery 
Board of Ireland’s Statement 

of Strategy 2017-2019 
on Monday April 3rd, 2017 

at 3.30pm at the NMBI’s offices, 
18/20 Carysfort Avenue, 

Blackrock, Co Dublin. 

The Minister for Health, 
Mr Simon Harris TD, 

will perform the official launch.

RSVP by 28th March to Caroline Oldham at coldham@nmbi.ie
Car parking on street and in nearby shopping centre and public car parks advised. 
NMBI offices are within walking distance of DART.

INVITATION


